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STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  June 2, 2017      
 
RE: 1 Duval Street Administrative Hearing 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (2) Mahogany 
trees. An inspection of the property on May 26, 2017 documented that one 
of the mahogany trees had recently been removed.  Discussions with the 
general manager, Joe Dantoni, determined that there was a 
miscommunication and the tree was accidently cut down earlier that day by 
The Tree Man.  I contacted Sean Creedon-The Tree Man, and he said that 
there was a miscommunication. 
 
Stump diameter measurement:  12.1” dbh  
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Recommendation:  Recommend processing of an after-the-fact tree 
removal permit with full replacement requirements, 12.1 caliper 
inches of approved dicot or fruit trees, FL#1 to be panted on site.   
 
A fine should be imposed against the contractor-first offense. 

Tree 2015 
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